
 

Available in accessible formats upon request 
 

 

  
 
 

360 Portage Avenue (22) · Winnipeg Manitoba Canada  · R3C 0G8 
Telephone / No de téléphone: (204) 360-3257  ·  Fax / No de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147  ·  baczarnecki@hydro.mb.ca 

  
December 21, 2022 
 
THE PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD OF MANITOBA 
400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba  
R3C 0C4 
 
ATTENTION: Dr. D. Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director 
 
Dear Dr. Christle: 
 
RE:  MANITOBA HYDRO’S 2023/24 & 2024/25 GENERAL RATE APPLICATION – PHASE 2 
 
In accordance with Manitoba Hydro’s letter dated November 15, 2022 and the timetable 
established by the Public Utilities Board (“PUB”) in Order 130/22, enclosed is Phase 2 of 
Manitoba Hydro’s 2023/24 & 2024/25 General Rate Application and remaining minimum filing 
requirements as listed below:  

• Tab 8—Cost of Service, Proposed Rates & Customer Impacts, and related Tab 8 
appendices; 

• Responses to MFRs 96, 97, and 98, related to cost of service and rates; and  

• Responses to MFR 58 (O&A) and MFR 94 (Capital).  

 
Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact 
the writer at 204-360-3257.  
  
Yours truly,  
 

MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES 

Per:  

 
 
Brent A. Czarnecki 
Senior Counsel 
 


	360 Portage Avenue (22)   Winnipeg Manitoba Canada    R3C 0G8
	Telephone / No de téléphone: (204) 360-3257     Fax / No de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147     baczarnecki@hydro.mb.ca
	December 21, 2022

